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MORE THAN A DOZEN MS DRUGS TO BE 
ADDED TO SPECIALTY PHARMACY PROGRAM 
Effective August 1, 2022, the following 13 multiple sclerosis (MS) drugs will be added to the Free 
Market Health (FMH) specialty pharmacy program: 

• Ampyra 

• Avonex 

• Avonex Administration Pack 

• Avonex Pen 

• Betaseron 

• Copaxone 

• Dalfampridine ER 

• Glatiramer Acetate 

• Glatopa 

• Plegridy 

• Plegridy Pen 

• Rebif 

• Rebif Rebidose 
 
Highmark partners with FMH, an independent healthcare technology company, to provide an innovative, 
value-based specialty pharmacy program. With the addition of these 13 MS drugs, there are now 31 
drugs covered under the medical benefit and 168 under the pharmacy benefit for Highmark members. 
 
For a full list of eligible drugs, please visit the Free Market Health drug list.  
 
NOTE: This expansion may result in new specialty pharmacies servicing prescribers and their members. 
The assigned pharmacy will reach out to obtain the prescription and is authorized to service the referral. 
Prescribers should provide the prescription to the assigned pharmacy when requested. For any 
questions or more information, please reach out to your Highmark account representative. 
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https://content.highmarkprc.com/Files/PharmacyServices/FreeMarketHealth/Free-Market-Health-Drug-List.pdf

